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Dear Families,

We will be having a small Valentines Day celebration on Wednesday, February 14.  We will decorate some fancy bags to hold our Valentines and spend some time looking them over during the late morning. Please send in Valentines (no candy please) with your child on this day and they will have a chance to place them in their friend’s bags.  It is most beneficial if you have the children write them out, so you may want to start early enough to do a few per night.  Just have the children sign their own name, so that mailing is a little easier for them, no classmate’s names.
You may choose to send a special snack for your child on this day.
Thank You,
Danielle

